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PRESS RELEASE 

Text of D.O. Letter of the Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu 

Thiru.M.K.Stalin to Hon’ble Chief Minister of Kerala Thiru.Pinarayi 

Vijayan to thank him for successfully conducting the South Zone 

Council meeting at Thiruvananthapuram 

I write this to congratulate you for successfully conducting the 

South Zone Council meeting at Thiruvananthapuram yesterday, 

(3.3.2022).  

It was a pleasure to be your guest during the past two days and 

enjoy the thoughtful hospitality extended to us. I wish to thank you for 

the same and I am sure that we will take forward the initiatives recently 

mooted to the next level soon. 

***** 

செளியீடு: இயக்குநர், செய்தி மக்கள் ச ாடர்புத்துறை, சென்றை-9   

 


